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In-car video from Race 1 at Ring Knustorp

Thanks to Richard Ljunggren and his great interest for cars and capturing action 

on video the team is happy to present this video. 

It was filmed during Race 1 at ”Svenskt Sportvagnsmeeting” 9th July 2011.

”A hard battle between me and an E-type… I can’t say that I was invited to 

celebrate the E-type’s 50th birthday…!” says driver Anders
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Click the picture on top to see the action!

http://www.healey.se/AstinHealeyRacingSwedenKnutstorp.html
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Photos from Kristian!

One of our supporters Kristian Jonsson 

recently sent us these photos. We think they 

are too good not to show you in a newsletter. 

Thanks Kristian!
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Next Race – Falkenberg 16-18th September
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Thanks to!

Richard Ljunggren

Charles Matthews

Kristian Jonsson

”Falkenberg is one of my favorities! We have no other goal than to repeat our outright 

double victory from last year.” says driver Anders.

The team is detirmed to show the competitors who is the fastest.

See you there! 


